Homework 4.10.24
Dear Parents,
For this week’s homework please complete the maths worksheet.  The children will be familiar with counting in 2’s.
Please complete the English comprehension worksheet questions.  The sheets don’t need to be printed out if you aren’t able, the answers can be written in pencil on the lines in the homework book.
Please read at least four times a week, sign the reading diary and return to school on a Friday. 
Please also ensure reading books and diaries are returned on a Monday as well as the Friday, so that we can allocate new books, homework books are returned to school by Wednesday each week. 
Thank you for all your support.
 Miss Cook and Mrs Davies.
